Michael.Hanlon@allentownpa.gov

435 West Hamilton Street Allentown, PA 18101 Phone: 610.437-7556 Fax: 610.437.7554



CITY CLERK

June 18, 2021

Timothy Benyo, Chief Clerk Lehigh County Board of Elections County of Lehigh Government Center 17 South Seventh Street Allentown, PA 18101-2401

Dear Mr. Benyo:

On June 16, 2021, Allentown City Council passed Ordinance #15726 – Directing the Lehigh County Board of Elections to Place a Referendum Question before the City of Allentown voters on the November 2, 2021 Municipal Primary Election Ballot to Amend the City of Allentown Home Rule Charter to Extend the Geographic Limits of the City Residency Requirement for City Heads of Departments, Offices and Agencies. (see attachment)

Please keep us informed of any future meetings relating to the question being placed on the ballot.

If you have any questions, please contact the Clerk's office at 610-437-7556 or the Solicitor's office at 610-437-7545.

Thank you very much.

Michael P. Hanlon

City Clerk

Cc: City Council

Mayor Ray O'Connell

Michael & Hall

Matthew Kloiber, City Solicitor

Enclosures